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ALL THINGS POOL RELATED 

Please notify Pool Chairperson, LINDA FOGARTY, 941.882.4695,  
regarding any issues concerning temperature of pool water or  

related concerns as to the functioning of the pool and surrounding area. 
 

*********** 
Reminder that all neighbors are welcome to participate in 

Water aerobics daily, 10:00 - 11:00am...Join us for a dip! 
 

  
 

GREETINGS  
We warmly welcome all new Villa neighbors who are settling into our beloved 
community.  Just a friendly reminder to review the 2022 Membership Directory which 
contains a listing of Members of the Board, contact information for both the Villa 
Management Company (Sunstate) and Chestnut Creek Master Association (Argus), Villa 
Committee Chairs and Members, all which appear in the front of the Directory, as well as 
General Information, Rules and Regulations, and other important, relevant information 
for all homeowners which is located in the rear of the Directory.   
 

To download forms related to Villa issues: www.myvocc.com 
For the Masters Association:www.chestnutcreekvenice.com 

 

 
 

You can also refer to the pool bulletin boards for information re:  
irrigation schedule, approved paint and roofing material  

and other related issues for external home improvements.  
It is imperative to submit an ARB...Architectural Review Board...application, well in 
advance of scheduled work, for Board review and approval...prior to any changes to 

your residence.  
We thank you for your kind cooperation. 

 

 



 
ANOTHER SAD NOTE OF PASSING 
As we welcome Phyllis and Doug Larson (434 Pendlelton Drive) to the Villas, we note 
with fond memories and great sorrow, the passing of Phyllis' Mom, ELSIE 
BELENKY, who passed away earlier in May. Elsie was a long time Villa resident and we 
are grateful that her family continues her legacy in our community as do many "2nd 
generation" neighbors.  

 

 
 

Here are five interesting facts about Memorial Day 
celebrated this year on Monday, May 30th: 

 
• Memorial Day began as Decoration Day. ... 

 
• Decoration Day only recognized fallen soldiers of the Civil War until World War I. 

... 
• Memorial Day was not an official holiday until 1968. ... 

 
• Memorial Day is one of the few days flags are ordered to fly at half-staff then full-

staff.  It is for honoring the service and sacrifice of the fallen. 
 

• We are forever grateful for the ultimate sacrifice of those who died for our 
country.  

 
• May their courage and dedication never be forgotten. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 


